Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s) of recent Bear Nation Graduates,

We are very proud of the Class of 2019! We hope that you enjoyed the Graduation Ceremony or were able to take advantage of the live graduation stream. Before your son/daughter is completely done with Bartram Trail High School, we wanted to highlight some important summer information. Please read below:

TRANSCRIPTS

Senior student transcripts have been processed and are ready to be sent to post-secondary institutions. Class of 2019 graduates must request transcripts to be sent to colleges, NCAA, Common Application, etc. via Parchment. Thanks to our PTO, electronic transcripts are sent free of charge to almost any college or university in the country for students through July 31, 2019. The link to Parchment can be found here: Order My Record and can also be found on the home page of the Bartram Trail website.

BRIGHT FUTURES

- The Florida Bright Futures Scholarship Program establishes lottery-funded scholarships to reward Florida high school graduates for high academic achievement. Applications for the Class of 2019 opened on October 1, 2018 & must be completed before August 31, 2019. Access the Florida Shines to monitor your Bright Futures status.
 - You can use your award for up to two years after you graduate high school or leave the military, but you must apply!
 - The only information you need is basic demographic information (name, address, etc.)
 - EVERY Senior should apply for Bright Futures.
 - You only apply one time, it takes about 10 minutes, and you are done!

GRADUATION VIDEO

- Class of 2019 Graduation Ceremony was live streamed on YouTube by the University of North Florida. CLICK HERE>> to watch the ceremony in full at no cost.
- A recording of the ceremony is available for purchase. To order a DVD of the Graduation Ceremony click the following link:
 - o https://www.schoolpay.com/pay/for/Graduation-DVD-Class-of-/IdI2l
 - DVD's will are \$10 & purchasers will be notified by email when the item is ready for pick up.

GRADUATION PICTURE INFORMATION

Cady Studios photographed the ceremony. To access the pictures click the following link: http://www.cadystudios.com. Please contact Cady Studios with any questions.

Thank you for all that you have done for Bear Nation over the past 4 years! Please let us know if you need anything further.